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May "Month of Sharks and Rays" in the Planetarium of Playa del Carmen, 2016 
 
In Playa del Carmen we celebrated May 2016 as the “Month of Sharks and Rays of Playa Del 
Carmen” in the Planetarium! A month full of activities like conferences, workshops and 
documentaries related with marine life, we had the honour to participate in a conference to 
talk “Ocean Giants” about manta rays and their cousins, mobula rays. 
 
We also gave a workshop to celebrate Biodiversity Day, where kids and parents participated 
and were able to identify facts and anatomy of the manta rays, also we talked about the use 
of plastics and the impact of marine species and how they can reduce their consumption to 
avoid more garbage in the oceans.  This was a great way to celebrate Biodiversity Day with 
the future inhabitants of the planet! We have so much fun learning about manta rays in the 
workshop! 
 

 

 


